



Ocean Spray Employees Federal Credit Union









Blanket & Winter Clothing Drive

Ocean Spray EFCU is teaming up with the Co-operative Credit Union Association and collecting items for the homeless this January. We will place a box outside the credit union for items to be donated.

Cold weather serves as a reminder that the kind of warmth and comfort so many of us enjoy is hard to come by for so many families. Purchasing a warm blanket is often a budget extra for families facing poverty or homelessness. By donating a warm winter item, you can help the nearly 15% of Americans living in these difficult conditions.

Since 2011, Massachusetts Credit Unions have participated in this great cause to keep people warm. Over 3800 blankets have been donated to those in need throughout Massachusetts. The *Gift of Warmth* campaign added clothing items to the list last year.

Please help those in need this Winter by dropping off one of the items listed. Your generosity will keep your neighbors in need, warm this cold winter season.



Items Most In Need:

- * Hats
- Scarves
- * Mittens
- Gloves
- * Coats
- Socks
- * Blankets

Visa Balance Transfer Promotion

Start the year off right with more money in your pocket! Take advantage of our Visa balance transfer promotion going on now! You can choose from either of the two options below:

- 1) 0% APR for 1 year with a 4% balance transfer fee. Promotion runs from February 1, 2017– April 30, 2017. 0% APR rate will be in effect until the day after your March 2018 billing cycle.
- 2) 2.99% APR on balance transfers with no transfer fee. This option is for 18 months and will be in effect from February 2017 through the day after your September 2018 billing cycle.

Call the Credit Union today to discuss which option would fit your needs! 508-946-7573

Thanks To You, Our Boston Children's Hospital Fundraiser Was A Huge Success!

Once again, you did it! You helped the credit union surpass last years grand total of \$765.00. This years grand total collected from raffle ticket sales, candy sales & holiday helper loan contributions totaled:

\$1,000.00

We collected #45

Stuffed Animals that were donated to children spending their holiday in the hospital.

The credit union staff drove up

to Children's Hospital in Boston on Monday December 19th and presented the hospital with the check. The staff was so gracious and thankful for the stuffed animals and the monetary donation. As always, we want to thank all of you that made donations to this amazing cause. We are honored to have partnered with a hospital that provides hope and treatment to not only the patients, but the entire family as they all walk through this very difficult time in their lives.

Grand Total \$1,000.00





Raffle Basket Winners

(2)\$100 Party Lite Gift Certificate- Melanie Harvey & Noreen English

Poker Party Liquor Basket- Ryan Bouchard

Family Game Night Basket-Lloyd Sayce

Luxury Spa Basket- Mike Desrosiers

Italian Lovers Basket- Joe DeVerna

Party Lite Gift Basket- Lloyd Sayce

Automotive Lovers Basket- Mike Desrosiers

